
Crossville  Cruisers 

421 Sunny Àcres Dr 
Crossville, TN. 38555 

850-382-6559 
rossb546@gmail.com 

September 25, 2019 

City Clerk 

392 N. Main St 

Crossville, TN, 38555-4232 

Dear Ms.  Hale 

The following is being submitted for inclusion as an agenda item for the November 5th 
2019  City Council Planning Meeting. 

The Crossville Cruisers would like to request Main street be closed for the up coming 
2020  downtown cruise in season. The dates are as follows,  April 25, May 23, June 27, 
July 25, August 22, September 26, and October 24th.  Closure time would be 12:00 noon 
till 4:00pm. 

We would also like to discuss the possibility of  expanding the street closure back to where 
it use to be.  We had so many cars this year that we overflowed on to the side streets 
behind the barricades.   

Sincerely yours, 

Bobby J. Ross 


